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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Janet Binns 

From:  Rob Zuber    

Subject: New Horizon Mine, Second hydrology review for TR-99  

Date:  July 13, 2020 

 

I reviewed the response by Tri-State (dated July 9, 2020) to our adequacy letter for TR-99. They 

addressed all of my issues and questions related to hydrologic modeling.  I have no further comments. 

 

I will let you review their adequacy response in terms of pages and page numbers.   

 

Let me know if you have any questions. 
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